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At a meeting held on 21/10/2021, the Board considered the report of the Inspector
and the documents and submissions on file generally, in respect of the proposed

development of an on-site GIS building and 220kV underground cable to facilitate
the operation of a proposed synchronous compensator adjacent to the Knockraha

220kV substation, in the townland of Kileena, Knockraha, County Cork.

The Board decided that the proposed development does not fall within the scope of
section 182A of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, and that a

planning application should be made in the first instance to Cork County Council.

Board Member: Date: 21/10/2021
Dave Walsh
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